
 
23rd November, 2020                   SECT/1042 
 
BSE Limited The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Corporate Relationship Department Exchange Plaza 
1st Floor, P J Towers Bandra Kurla Complex 
Dalal Street Bandra (East) 
Mumbai - 400 001 Mumbai – 400 051 
 Scrip Code: 500199  Scrip Code: IGPL 

 
Dear Sir, 
 

Sub: Corrigendum to the Corporate Announcement dated 10th November, 2020 
 
We refer to our letter no. SECT/1042 dated 10th November, 2020 with regard to the reporting 
of violation under SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 relating to the Code 
of Conduct. 
 
In this connection, we would like to draw your attention to sr. no. 4 of the report pertaining to 
the ‘details of violations observed under Code of Conduct’ wherein we have erroneously 
mentioned as ‘Shares bought during the closure of trading window’. The same should instead 
be read as ‘Shares sold during the closure of trading window’. We sincerely apologize for the 
error and request you to kindly take the above on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For I G Petrochemicals Limited 
 
 
Sudhir R Singh 
Company Secretary 
 
 


